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February 2021 
 

We completed a nursery remote learning survey in February 2021. Here are the results… 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Comments:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want the return to nursery after this lengthy period of absence to be as easy for the children as possible. Do you 

have any suggestions which you would like to offer to aid this smooth transition. 

 

 

 

Thought it was great and beneficial having 

the suggested activities as it gave us ideas 

of what we could do. It was nice to get to 

know the nursery teachers in a more 

personal way aswell. Thought google meets 

was done very well and all children were 

given the chance to participate. The games 

and songs were really good. 

 

We really enjoy our google meet sessions, 

find the staff make them exciting and fun 

and my son is kept interested. 

 

He enjoys the staff videos and Google meets 

as he is able to see his teachers and his 

friends and listen to the stories and songs 

like he would if he was in nursery. 

We want the return to nursery after 

this lengthy period of absence to be 

as easy for the children as possible. 

Do you have any suggestions which 

you would like to offer to aid this 

smooth transition. 

The effort of the teachers updating the 

learning journals daily was greatly 

appreciated, it was useful and also provided 

guidance to us as parents on what stages and 

activities we should focus on. It was also 

nice for the children to see their teachers and 

friends. 

 

It can be difficult for parents who are also 

working from home full time to do all of the 

activities but we have tried to do a lot of 

the tasks suggested. 

 
The google meets were great, interactive 

and fun despite the circumstance. 

  
Personally my child is more than ready to go 

back, no need for aid in smooth transition. 

The video that is on 

Learning Journals is a 

brilliant idea. 

 

I think if we have conversations with children 

before we go back - even perhaps trying to get 

back into nursery routine- washing hands 

regularly, same timing of snack times and any 

other routines you have. 

 

I think my son will be running 

in the door, as he has missed his 

friends, teachers and the routine 

of his nursery. You all do a great 

job. 
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